
    

24 May 2019 

Dear Parents, 

What an incredibly speedy but action packed half term it has been. 

 This week our bowls team took part in the County qualifiers and performed superbly. 

Agonisingly, they lost in a play-off to St. Marys Truro by less than 1cm!  We are so 

proud of all the children who took part and a massive thank you to Mr. Williams, Mrs. 

Lawrie and Gill Instance form the Bowls club for their support. As schools are under 

more focus with their curriculum provision, the fact we have bowls on the timetable 

through using local facilities is something to really value.  

Our governors met this week and one of the key initiatives we will be continuing is our 

meet the Parent Governors event once a term. Please keep a look out for dates.  

Finally, as we head off to the half term can I please remind all parents of the uniform 

policy in school. Trainers should not be worn.  

Have a great break and please make sure you have all dates in your diary as we head 

into a very busy but exciting second half of the term.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Gould  

 

School funding - I have tried to avoid using the newsletter to highlight the pressures 

schools currently face with funding. Through the very careful strategic leadership of 

the governors and the fact that leaders within the school have secured additional work 

to supplement school funding, the school has done everything it can to ensure that the 

school can provide all it can for the children at Chacewater. However, without the 

support of the Friends of Chacewater (through their many events), resources like the 

library, new play area and trips would not be possible. Therefore, I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank them and you for all your support. I hope you have enjoyed 

today’s afternoon tea and look forward to further events in the summer.  



CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS - REMINDER that the photographer will be here on the 

first day back, Monday 3rd June. 

Bags2School – bags are being sent home tonight for the collection on Wednesday 

5th June.  Please bring your bags to the front of School by 9am. 

 

Music Therapy Fundraiser -  Music, games and mayhem raising money for Music 

Therapy in Cornwall Falmouth Hotel Sunday 23 June 1pm-6pm 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/cornwallmusictherapy 

 

                                      

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – Bur Oaks    

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 
 

 
Lily-Mae,Jack,Courtney,Jago,Isla,Freya-Mae,Seth,Ella,George,Harley,Aidan,James,Year6 

  

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

27 - 31 May Half term  

3 June Class photographs 

12 - 14 June London Trip  

14 June Father’s Day gift room 

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm (School ends at 2pm) 

26 June  Sports Day  

3 July 3:15-5pm Meet your child’s new class teacher 

3 & 4th July RLS transition days. 

9 & 10 July Redruth Transition Days 

17,18 & 19 July Play performances 

19 July Reports sent home to parents 

22 July Whole School trip & Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July Leavers Assembly 2:15pm  End of term – Break up for Summer 

Thurs 5th Sept Return to School 

 

 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/cornwallmusictherapy

